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This is a very different issue of the Gossip. In the 25 years of its existence, there has never been such a challenge. Thank 
goodness digital editing  is now the order of the day. Despite no events either to report on, or to look forward to, we have 
tried to keep it as an upbeat newsletter, a reflection of our local community. We have in fact received a greater number of 
items and pictures than usual; perhaps with lockdown people have more time. So I hope you will not be disappointed with 
our efforts. The Covid-19 virus has reinforced the strength of community spirit within the area. Please remember the 
Painscastle & Rhosgoch Covid-19 Support Group https://www.facebook.com/groups/699969497443557/ . Other local 
groups are Erwood Together  https://www.facebook.com/pg/erwoodtogether/posts/  and Glasbury Glasbury & District 
Community Council & https://www.facebook.com/GlasburyCommunity/ Although humanity is struggling to find an end 
to this crisis, the natural world of flora and fauna is still there, helping us all through the days. So enjoy these pictures. 


